The Big Christmas
Clothing Recycle

Do you have a loft full of outgrown festive clothing?
Now is your chance to have a clear out whilst raising a bit of cash for the PTA!

Please bring in your donated Christmas
Jumpers, dresses, leggings, baby items
etc from today until Friday 29th November.

Tuesday 3rd December
at 8.30am and from 3.00pm Pop up Shop!

Come along to our pop up shop where we will be selling all items donated for £1 and £2.
Adults and kids clothing will be on sale. It's the ideal opportunity to buy Christmas
Jumpers before National Save the
Children Christmas Jumper day on Friday 13th December



